
Dear Parents,          March 1, 2009 

 

It’s registration time and because of our growing waitlist we need to know who will be 

attending the Before and After School Program in the Fall. Please fill out this form 

below and let us know how we can meet your childcare needs. Please return the form 

with all your post dated cheques, including the registration fee by March 13 (no later). 

 

Parent’s Name____________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s/Children’s Name_____________________________ Age___________________ 

         Name ____________________________Age___________________ 

 

 

What part of the program would you like for your child to attend in Sept 2009? 

 

Before School Care ONLY (7-8:40am)________________________________________ 

After School Care ONLY (2:30-6pm)_________________________________________ 

Before and After School Care (7 am-6pm)______________________________________ 

Kindercare Part Time (11:15-2:30)____________________________________________ 

Kindercare Full Time  (7:00-6pm)____________________________________________ 

 

With our growing waitlist for full time spots, we will be unable to offer Part time 

positions at this time (Part time Kindercare is still available). We apologize for any 

inconvenience. 

 

Our fees are on the next page, along with a NEW Parent Handbook. Please take the time 

to re-read the handbook as changes have been made. All enrollments must be 

accompanied by 10 post-dated cheques from September to June dated for the 1
st
 of 

each month and the $25 yearly registration fee per child dated April 1
st
. Space is 

limited so please respond promptly! 

 

Please make sure this form, plus your 10 monthly cheques and registration fee are 

received by Michelle Ford by March 13
th

. If we do not receive your registration on 

time we cannot ensure a spot in our Before and After School Program for 

September. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We will look forward to seeing you 

next year! 

 

Sincerely 

Michelle, Caitlyn      School phone: 604-831-8953 

 

 


